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    Thursday 27th February 2020
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back to term 4. I have wowed the children this week in assembly showing them my magic tricks/skills in anticipation of ‘Magic Peter’ coming into assembly tomorrow to show a taster of his magic show. It is not every day that the children see Mrs Burbank get through an A4 piece of paper and juggle!
World Book Day
On Thursday 5th March, Stockham School will be celebrating Wold Book Day. Children may come into school dressed as their favourite book character. Please do not worry if finding a costume is tricky or expensive, children could choose from the following ideas:

* bring to school their favourite book (with their name in)

* draw a picture of their favourite story and wear this as a badge/necklace

* Bring in a prop that links to the book.

All the children will be working with their class peers, taking part in activities linked to a book chosen by their teacher. We will have a sharing assembly in the afternoon where the children can see which books the classes have been studying.
Additional dates for the diary

Thursday 5th March – World Book Day – more information to follow

Week beginning 9th March – Parents evenings (Lists are now on teachers’ doors. Please ring the office if we can book a space for you over the telephone 01235 764407).

11th March – Foundation and Year 6 height and weight checks.

Thu 12th March @ 2.40pm - YEAR 5 assembly

Weds 18th March @ 2.40pm - YEAR 2 assembly

Monday 23rd March – Creation Theatre ‘Alien workshop’ problem solving day for KS1 and Foundation children

Tuesday 24th March – Creation Theatre ‘Alien workshop’ problem solving day for KS2

Weds 1st April @ 2.40pm - FOUNDATION assembly

Friday 3rd April – School finishes at 12.10pm.

Weds 29th April @ 2.40pm - YEAR 1 assembly
Friday 15th May – Environment Day (please save the date as we will need lots of parent helpers)
Reminder: 

May Bank Holiday change – don’t forget that the original bank holiday Monday on 4th May has been moved to Friday 8th May.
Many thanks
  Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Isla & Rachel. Thank you for your help. 


On Wednesday 4th March Year 1 and 2 will have a very exciting day!  The author Tim Furr will be completing writing and illustration workshops with the children!  He is best known for writing stories like ‘The Boy Who Blew Off in the Wind’ and ‘The Girl Who Caught the Sun’.  We cannot wait to meet him!  Very excitingly, Tim Furr will also be selling his books and completing book signing in the Year 2 classroom after school.  We would love to see you all there!  Please come along at 3.05pm to choose some lovely stories and bring your pennies!  Thank you for your support, Mrs Mascord.

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been very busy creating our new role play area.  Our new topic is

             Spring so we have made a garden centre, the children have made pictures and signs

             to decorate it during their independent learning time.  In maths we are learning all 

             about adding numbers under 10!
Year 1  This week in Year 1 we have started reading our new class story of Mr Postmouse’s

             Rounds.  We have been planning our own letters.  In maths we have been using 

             partitioning to subtract.
Year 2  We have been working so hard in our assessment tasks this week to show just how 

             much we have learnt so far this year.  We have been sharing and grouping in our 

             maths lessons to help us learn how to divide.
Year 3  We have had a great start to the term and our new topic 'Let's Rock and Roll!' We 
             have looked at the chronology of the Stone Age, Bronze Age and Iron Age in history, 
             and in maths we are learning about duration, and converting from the 12 to the 
             24 hour clock.
Year 4  Year 4 have had a great start to term 4 and have made some great predictions about 
             our new text - 'The Lion and The Unicorn'.  We made predictions before we saw the 
             actual book and then lots of us changed what we thought when we were given more 
             information and saw the front cover.  We are looking forward to finding out about the 
             central character. We have developed our multiplication skills in maths, moving onto 
             the compact method. In topic we have begun to learn about how World War II started 
             and had some thoughtful reflections. 

Year 5  Year 5 have been working hard looking at fractions in maths and we have started

             looking at Beowulf in English.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have worked really hard to finish their English stories for the 500
             words competition. They have begun their new sport this term - Flag football - a 
             version of American Football. In geography they have started to explore climate 
             zones and climate change.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Stuart for his amazing independent writing about pancake day.  Stuart was really

             determined to complete a piece of writing in his new purple book!  Amelie for 
             always being ready to learn and being a great friend to the other children in the
             class.
Year 1  Samuel for using some fantastic adjectives in English, well done, you used your 

             independence and determination.  Freddie for using his confidence when

             partitioning numbers to 10, well done, you worked really hard.
Year 2  Max E. for beginning the new term with determination, perseverance and hard 

             work.  I am so proud of you and all this positivity with your learning is paying off!

             Ava for not giving up on your assessments.  You showed such maturity and

             determination and I am so impressed with how you kept going.
Year 3  Tegan and Alandria for their amazing confidence and ability in swimming. Mrs 
             McNaught wishes she could swim as well as you!
Year 4  Violet for some superb home learning over the holidays in preparation for our new
             topic.  Violet chose to research about how World War II affected her family so she
             had a head start with our topic.  Charlie for a fantastic start to the term and having a
             great attitude to his work.  He has produced lots of great work already and has
             been super-keen to try his best.  Well done, Charlie.  Keep it up! 

Year 5  Libby for using her confidence when tackling some tricky fraction problems.  Ethan

             for showing great independence when completing his writing.
Year 6  Lucy E and Lila for not only working really hard to produce their own stories in 
             writing but then being incredibly supportive of anyone else who asked for help. 
             They showed great team work.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 6 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










